From: "Mochrie, Paul"

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL"
Date: 2024-05-02 7:30:55 AM
Subject:  Congestion and curbside management permit - legal challenge

Good morning Mayor and Council,

| am writing to advise that Uber Canada has filed a petition with the BC Supreme Court challenging the legality of the
City’s permit requirements for ride-sharing services. As you will recall, ride-sharing companies are required to hold a
permit to pick up/drop off passengers in the Metro Core between 7am and 10pm. That permit requires payment of a
$0.50 fee per pick-up and drop-off in the Metro Core area during those times.

Uber is arguing that the imposition of the CCMP permit requirement and associated fees are outside the City’s
jurisdiction.

Legal Services received the petition yesterday and is presently reviewing Uber’s submission. We will provide further
updates as this matter proceeds.

In the interim, please let me or Francie know if you have any questions.
Best,

Paul

Paul Mochrie (he/him)
City Manager
City of Vancouver

Q(\ e
CITY OF

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xYmabk“ayam (Musqueam),
Skwxwu7mesh (Squamish), and salilwatat (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.





